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Safer Internet Day 2023: 

At school this week, we’ve all been talking about how we can stay safe online. This year’s focus for                    

Safer Internet Day was putting young people’s voices at the heart of the event. 

With that in mind, please take a look at the suggested activities below.  

We’d love to hear your thoughts via our Twitter feed: @HallingSch 

Increasingly, the world of online gaming, communication and information sharing is growing. 

As a Communication Team (at Halling Primary School) we have decided to publish an E-Safety newsletter three 
times over the course of this academic year to help our friends stay safe online.  

They will feature tips and advice for both children and parents/carers. 

 



 

At school, during a special 

assembly this week, Mrs Jeffery 

celebrated how amazing the 

online world can be but she also 

reminded you all how 

important it is to talk to 

someone if something goes 

wrong. 

At school, remember there are 

lots of different ways your voice 

can be heard and listened to! 

 

 

 

 

 

   

For any further information or additional games,    

discussion points or advice, please visit: 

Parents and Carers - UK Safer Internet Centre  

If you have any concerns or questions about how to keep 

your child safe online, please do get in touch with your 

child’s class teacher, Mrs Tyler or                                           

Ms Eakins (our Designated Safeguarding Lead). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Some of our choir at the O2! 

https://saferinternet.org.uk/guide-and-resource/parents-and-carers

